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Power Authority of the State of New York /(\\(* “ / W A
Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant 5 HfC A FD -
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Subject: Inspection 50-286/81-09

This refers to your letter dated September 10, 1981, in response to our
letter dated August 17, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of .hc corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future
inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

E. J. Brunner, Chief
Projects Branch No. 1
Division of Resident and
Project Inspection

cc:
George T. Berry, President and Chief Operating Officer
. P. Bayne, Senior Vice President-Nuclear Generation
M. Pratt, Assistant General Counsel

. M. Wilverding, Manager-Fuclear Licensing

Klausmann, Director, Quality Assurance
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Halama, Site Quality Assurance Engineer 6"

F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Committee o *

Burke, Director, Regulatory Affairs (Con Ed) b}

0. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager (PASNY) /(
. Olsham, Project Manager I

Public Document Room {PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
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